
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Council                      

 

From:  Councilor Wright 

 

Date:  March 2023 

 

Subject: Report for the First Half of the Month of March 2023 

 

Date: Activity: 

February 25 Attended WinterQuest, put together by Recreation Services.  

February 25 Attended Mackenzie Strong event thanking front line workers, hosted 

by the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce (also represented Mackenzie 

Counselling while attending). 

February 27 Attended and spoke at the Mackenzie Secondary School P.A.C. 

meeting as the Education Liaison.  

February 28 Attended Community Awareness Committee meeting in role as MLA 

Mike Morris’s Constituency Assistant.  

February 28 Meeting with Lyse Tremblay at Mackenzie Counselling Services 

surrounding the new Better at Home Program.  

February 28 Attended ‘The Future of Forestry in Our Region’ talk at UNBC via 

Zoom, included speakers Mayor(s) Atkinson and Yu, MLA Morris, 

Jasmine Thomas of the Saik’uz First Nation and Ben Parfitt from the 

Canadian Centre for Policy Alternatives.  

March 4 Attended the Mackenzie Fire Department Awards Banquet.  

March 5 Attended Mackenzie’s Royal Canadian Air Cadets 787 Banshee Annual 

Mess Dinner. 

March 7 Meeting with Director of Recreation Services Terry Gilmer in the role 

as an employee of Mackenzie Counselling, talking about future 

collaboration and partnership at Little Mac Ski Hill.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councilor Wright  

 

 

 


